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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 15th November 2019 

This week we have been… 
• … learning about ‘who’. 

• … making lemon biscuits. 

• … helping our Concept Cats learn about ‘more’.  

 

Important Dates and Messages:  
 

Parent Consultations - Monday 18th November 

• We will be in the junior (old) hall, please enter school through the main reception. 

• Please let us know if you are having problems accessing your child’s learning journey. Once 

your child has been a focus child, their journey will be updated. 

• Don’t forget, our first Parent Workshop is on Wednesday 27th November. We will talk about 

physical development and tell you about gross and fine motor activities designed to help your 

child on the road to writing.  There will be two opportunities to attend – the first session will 

be held in the Phiz Lab from 2.30 – 3.00 pm (places will be limited due to space) or you may 

prefer to attend the later session, which will be held in the Infant Hall from 5.00-6.00 pm. 

•  Sibling photos (Coppice children only) will be on Monday 18th November. If you have a child 

in NHT Afternoon Nursery and want them to have a photograph taken with their older 

Coppice siblings, please take all your children (including the older ones) to the infant hall for 

9.00am. You will then need to take your older child(ren) round to the office so that they can 

be marked present (they will not receive a late mark) before they go to class.  

• We ask for a £5 contribution every half term towards our craft and cookery activities. Please 

send money in a named sealed envelope. Thank you. 

• Please remember to dress your child in warm clothing on Thursday mornings for Forest 

Rangers. 

• We need boxes and tubes for junk modelling next week, please. 

 

  

 

 

Happy Birthday to: Jay. 


